
 

 

 
 

CHANCELLOR'S ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 Meeting Summary 

June 6, 2014 
(Note:  The physical meeting was cancelled and an electronic discussion conducted on the administrative 

procedure referenced herein.) 
 

I. AP 3214 Guidelines for Administering Environmentally Sustainable Practices 
(Revised) 
 
On June 3, 2014, proposed revised administrative procedure (AP) 3214 Guidelines for 
Administering Environmentally Sustainable Practices was distributed to the Chancellor’s 
Advisory Council by email for review. Council members were asked to identify any 
concerns requiring further discussion by June 6, 2014.  
 
Kevin noted two minor typographical errors in the sentence regarding the district’s 
commitment to reduce greenhouse gases.  Leo asked that the procedure be discussed at a 
future meeting and suggested changes to the policy language (see attached memorandum 
of June 4, 2014). 
 
Linda agreed to consider Leo’s suggestions and postponed consideration of the 
administrative procedure to a future meeting.   



Chancellor’s Advisory Council 
Meeting Summary 
June 6, 2014 
Page 2 
 

 

 

 


